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Cochran, Patricia (DCOZ)

From: Pat Cave <patcave@mac.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 3, 2019 4:51 PM
To: DCOZ - ZC Submissions (DCOZ)
Subject: Ladybird

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the DC Government. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know that the content is safe. If you believe that this email is suspicious, please forward to phishing@dc.gov for 
additional analysis by OCTO Security Operations Center (SOC). 

 

Dear DC Zoning Commission, 

 
I support the Lady Bird Project, at 4330 48th Street, NW.  

I live at Upton and Fordham streets.  

Our neighborhood would benefit tremendously from a new supermarket, new development, and new residents.  

Please don’t bow to neighborhood naysayers who fight this development.  

The fight against Millie’s as a restaurant nearby only underscores where folks who oppose good development 
fail to appreciate how much Millie’s has created good food options, and a community gathering spot. I’m glad 
they did not prevail.  

Please approve the Lady Bird Project.  

Pat  
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